
 
 
 

                NOTICE: NO MEETING
     CITY OF VALLEJO YOUTH COMMISSION 

 
 
 

As of Monday, February 13, 2012:
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there is NO Meeting of the City of Vallejo Youth Commission at City Hall - Council 
Chambers
 
The next scheduled Special Meeting of the City of Vallejo Youth Commission will be publicly announced, pending 
the results of the Youth Commission interviews at the next City Council Meeting. 
 
 
For more information, please call the Commission Advisor at 707-980-3450, or the City Clerk at 707-648-4545
 
 
ATTEST:
 
Dated: February 23, 2012
 
Ruscal Cayangyang, Chairman
City of Vallejo Youth Commission
 
 
I, Ruscal Cayangyang, certify that I caused to be posted the notice of no meeting, February 13, 2012, in the areas 
designated 
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